
In his Meeting with the Iraqi Ambassador to Washington, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim
Calls for Supporting Iraq in Countering Terrorism

 

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, reiterated the support of

Iraq in countering terrorism and facing Daesh gangs, stressing the importance of the care and

help provided by the Iraqi citizens living in the United States.  

This came during a meeting between Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim in his office in Baghdad on Tuesday,

June 24, 2014, and the Iraqi Ambassador to US, Mr. Luqman Faili, in which they discussed the

developments of the political and security situation.


